Eric S. Harden

From: mstack@stackins.com

Sent: Thursday, September 2, 2021 4:16 PM

To: Eric 5. Harden; 'Lindsay Harden'

Cc: smhill3@yzahoo.com

Subject: {EXTERNALIFW: Case Number: 21-Variance-0099
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

FYI- Fingers crossed for you guys!

Matt Stack

Stack Insurance Agency

4350 Brownsboroe Road, Suite 110

Louisville, KY 40207

Office: {502) 410-4075

Celt: (502) 644-7021

htips://link.edgepilot.com/s/2910dead/8snMcUZVvk v4BEOIEwexQPu=http://www stackins.com/

Piease sign up for our email list @ htips://an.edgepilat.com/s/?e%&clIIWﬂM!HQYGOth?P2T2YU48A?ﬁ=http://ee;}url‘com/bRKTsz
Like us on Facebook @ https:/flink.ed_gepi!at.com/s[SQSSEcSe/aKBsMﬂi?quiﬁNW&W}M wiushttps://www facebook.com/Stack-insurance-
Agency-1601817040217233/

From: mstack@stackins.com <mstack@stackins.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 2, 2021 4:15 PM

To: 'zachary schwager@louisville.gov' <zachary.schwager@louisville.gov>
Subject: Case Number: 21-Variance-0099

Zachary,

I"'m writing in support of the 21-Variance-0099 located at 506 Tiffany Lane. The Harden’s purchased this house with the
intention of completely rehabbing the exterior and interior of a home that was at one time not visible from the street
due to overgrowth. They have done these improvements, which took a year and hundreds of thousands of dollars with
great respect and attention to the style of homes in Rolling Fields. The addition of a garage was always part of this
vision and plan and they’ve gone back to their architect multiple times in an attempt to impede on the variance as little
as possible and be accommodating to their neighbors. There is no doubt that the addition of the garage would further
enhance the curb appeal of their home which they have already drastically improved.

We ask that you please reconsider your position and allow the Harden’s to proceed with their plans to build a garage.
Sincerely,
Matt and Susan Stack

520 Country Lane
Ralling Fields, KY 40207




